
 
NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION  

TENDER FOR PROCUREMENT OF DOT MATRIX PRINTERS  
TENDER ID: NBP/ITD/P&VM/DM/05122013 

 
It is for information to all concerned that the tender for procurement of 600 dot-matrix printers 
having tender ID: NBP/ITD/P&VM/DM/05122013 has been cancelled.   
 
Senior Vice President 
Logistics Support, Security & Engineering Group 
3rd Floor, NBP Head Office,  
Karachi. Phone: (92)021-99220979, (92)21-99220100-30 Ext 2815.    
  

 
 
 


